
 

MENDEZ, et al v. WESTMINSTER 1947 
Orange Coast College is proud to 

commemorate the 75th anniversary of 
the landmark decision that sparked the 

desegregation of schools in Orange County. 

Wednesday, February 22 
From 9:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. 

OCC Science Hall 
Campus community is invited 

Reception to immediately follow in the 
Multicultural Center, GEC110 

This event is a part of OCC’s 75th 

anniversary celebration. 
This event is ADA compliant. Accommodation requests 
related to a disability should be made no later than five 
business days prior to this event by contacting Nathan 

Jensen at njensen@occ.cccd.edu or 714-432-5909 
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